
HOMEWORK POLICY - Grade 3 

1. Written homework will be given for revision of certain concepts 
only. No new concepts will be assigned as part of homework 
tasks.  

2. From Mondays to Thursdays the learners should spend between 
30 to 60 minutes (depending on child’s capability) on mental 
maths, spelling and reading aloud.  Reading aloud should be 
done with a parent daily, in either Home and First Additional 
Languages. 

3. At least 10 days’ notice should be given for Oral or Mondeling.  

4. Teachers of practical / specialist subjects are responsible for 
informing the learners regarding requirements of the subject. This 
will enable the parents and learners to organize themselves 
accordingly.  

5. Homework is not usually given on a Friday.  

6. Homework diaries must be signed by the parents daily. The parent 
must indicate with a short note why tasks have not been done, 
or if books were forgotten at school etc.  

7. Confidential correspondence between the teacher and parent 
should be emailed / placed in a sealed envelope addressed to 
the relevant teacher. Notice of this correspondence must be 
written in the homework book. 

8. Expectations from the teacher:  Parents may assist with most of 
the homework.  A designated study / homework area is 
recommended, away from the hustle and bustle of the family 



life. Parents should teach and assist their child to become 
organised and conscientious while completing tasks at home. 

9. Parents are expected to check their child’s work which has 
been done at the After School Centre. 

 

 
 


